
COMING EVENTS

12/16 -- Creative Minds Class 3:15 -4:15 (Need to
register 7 days in advance)
12/17 -- Spirit Night -- Panda Express (all day - see flyer)
12/17 -- Lego Class 3:15 - 4:15
12/18 -- Park Day, Holiday Sing-a-long -- Park Pals
12/19-20 -- Teachers Work Day -- NO SCHOOL
12/21-31 -- Winter Break -- NO SCHOOL
1/1-5 -- Winter Break -- NO SCHOOL
1/6 -- Back to School:)
1/8 -- Report Cards Published
1/8 -- Donuts With Grownups 1:15 - 3:15
1/8 -- Re-Enrollment 1:15 - 3:15
1/10 -- Picture Make-up Day & Senior Photos
1/16 -- Parent Support Group
1/20 -- Martin Luther King Birthday (NO SCHOOL)

Students MUST wear approved uniform
jackets/hoodies.
NO BACKPACKS allowed.
Put Students name on all correspondence
with the school.
Secondary students can only wear jeans on
Fridays by earning the privilege or paying
$1.00
Email cwood@thekeytolearning.org if you
are interested in your student being
tutored.
Please have car tags visible in the morning
AND afternoon
Pay attention to staff in carline

A huge thank-you to all who attended our annual Movie on the
Lawn where we watched the new movie “The Grinch”. The
event was a great success.  Fun and laughter was had by all.

Thank you to the PTF (Parent/Teacher Fellowship) for their
support and working the concession stand.  Please email them
if you are interested in being part of this amazing committee
ptf@thekeytolearning.org

Thank you to David Winters,  Justin Campbell, Jeremy
Campbell, and Jonathan Campbell who came out to help with
this event.
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REMINDERS

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Mrs. Janna Bartoli comes in on Monday’s and
teaches Music.  She has been with The Key
to Learning almost since it started.  Mrs.
Janna has 6 children of which all have been a
student at some time, 2 of which are still
attending.
Fun/Interesting facts about Mrs. Janna:

Her favorite color is orange and her
house is decorated in oranges
She has two son’s in the Military who
once attended The Key
She is the Children’s Director at her
church
Her favorite place to be is at the beach
She used to “foster” kids”, adopting 5
She is the daughter of Mrs. Carla

THANK YOU!

Our Heavenly Father, we want to thank you
for our families, and our students!  Thank you
for protecting each and every one of them
(and us) every day.  Thank you for the
opportunity to be in their lives.  Thank you
for the many blessing that you have given us.
We ask you to be with our families as we
celebrate YOU.  In Jesus name!  AMEN!


